
Submitter: Rae Guthrie 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Early Childhood and Human 
Services 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3835 

I oppose this bill because it removes some of the protections of sexual abuse 

investigations. In short it is not good for our kids in any way. 


